
6 September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

I am pleased to inform you that your child has been elected as a Future Leader. Future
Leaders is a fantastic opportunity for your child to represent their class, as well as to help
improve the school. This will involve meeting every Monday straight after school in The
Cavern until 4pm. During this time, we will be planning activities and events for the children,
parents and staff.

We will update you with further details when they are available but in the meantime, could
you please ensure your child is registered on your MCAS app, (- Clubs - Available clubs -
Future Leaders - register), giving permission for them to attend as a Future Leader.

Please collect your child at 4pm from the Cavern, under the canopy on the main playground.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Bailey
Club Leader


